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January 13, 1971

J. P. O'Reilly, Chief, Reactor Inspection and Enforcement Eranch
Division of Compliance, Headquarters

FLORIDA POWER MID LIGHT COMPANY (TURKEY POINT NO. 3), LICENSE NO. CPPR-27,
DOCKET NO. 5J-250

The attached comments by Mr. J. M. Varela regarding the subject licensce's
Containment Dome Report which was submitted to DRL on December 21, 1970,
are forwarded to you for consideration. Mr. R. C. Lewis, Principal In-
spector, Turkey Point 3, and I have discussed the six items with Mr. Varela
and concur with his comments. We consider items 2, 3, h and 5 to be of
particular significance.

! y'
.

.

'~~ IhTSe.

C0:II:WCS Senior Peactor Inspector

Enclosure:
Memo to Seidle fm Varela
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